Quincy Mine Hoist Association
49750 US-41 - Hancock, Michigan 49930-9775

The Quincy Mine Hoist Association is an Equal Opportunity Organization

November 3, 2016

John Leow

- NMRA
321 Alger St
Marquette, Ml

Dear John,

Please accept this letter in grateful recognition of the $200.00 donation
from the NMRA to the Quincy Mine Hoist Association in September of 2016.
Your generous donation was placed in our Railroad account and will be used in
the future to help restore the Quincy & Torch Lake Railroad #6 locomotive.

Volunteers continue to work with restoring Engine #6 down at the Engine
House. It was very exciting to have the Engine and tender moved back inside
the Engine House This year! house. There is a lot to do yet and your contribution
will help acquire materials needed.

On behalf of the Management, Staff, and Board of Directors, we thank you
for your very generous gift.

Fondly yours,
Glenda J.O. Bierman

Manager, Quincy Mine Hoist Association

The Quincy Mine Hoist Association, Inc. was incorporated as a non-profit corporation 501(c)3 in
1961, Michigan non-profit identification number 856006 and federal number 38-1788908.
Visitor Information (906) 482-3101 - www.quincymine.com + Business Office (906) 483-5569

The Quincy Mine Hoist Association preserves and interprets the history, landscapes, buildings and industrial work
experiences of the Quincy Mining Company while educating people about Michigan’s significant copper mining heritage.



